
Friends of NSB Music  
 

invites you to 
 

A Fish & Chip Supper Quiz Evening 
 

on Thursday 16 November at 6:30 p.m. in the Cripps Hall Atrium 
£10 per head – a bar will be available on the evening 

 

Team application form  
(max. 6 per team) 

 
Team Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Name: ____________________________________________ 
 
Please send payment and menu choice with application, and supply a contact 
email address.  
 
Email: __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
There is a maximum of 60 places in total so it will be first come, first served. 
All applications must be with us by Friday 3 November – cheques should be 
made payable to Northampton School for Boys. 
 
If you would like to take part but you can’t quite make a team up, please let us 
know and we will try and place you with other people in the same position.  
 
Please return to Sarah Hutchings, Music Office, Northampton School for Boys, 
Billing Road, Northampton, NN1 5RT 


